
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) 7th Assessment Report (AR7) 
scoping meeting, December 2024 

 

GYA member and co-lead of the GYA working group on the UN SDGs, Stella Tsani 
(National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Greece) has been invited as an expert 
contributor to the Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) 7th Assessment 
Report (AR7) scoping meeting, specifically for Working Group III (WGIII), which focuses 
on mitigation of climate change.  Stella Tsani is one of the 250 invited experts from all 
disciplines and from over 70 countries to come together in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia from 
9-13 December 2024 to draft the outlines of the three Working Group contributions to 
the IPCC AR7. Together with other leading scientists in their field, Stella Tsani 
contributes to “the critical first step in shaping the contents of the next IPCC report 
assessing the science related to climate change” as described by the IPCC Chair Jim 
Skea.  

 

https://globalyoungacademy.net/activities/gya-and-sdgs/


Stella Tsani’s participation is a significant academic engagement with policy 
implications as the scoping meeting is a critical part of the report's development 
process, where experts and stakeholders discuss the structure, key questions, and 
focus areas for the upcoming report. The AR7 Scoping Meeting delivers Working Group-
specific draft outlines contributions to the AR7. These will be circulated to Governments 
and submitted for consideration and agreement to sessions of the three IPCC Working 
Groups and the 62nd Session of the IPCC, scheduled to be held in February 2025.  

 

The Bureau of the IPCC Working Groups, along with the IPCC Chair in respect of the 
Synthesis Report, have selected the experts to participate in this meeting, taking into 
consideration nominations received from Governments, Observer Organizations and 
Bureau members. Stella Tsani has been nominated by the Global Young Academy and 
the International Science Council, both of which she is a member of. Her nomination 
and involvement in the IPCC AR7 scoping meeting highlights her policy-oriented 
impact-driven expertise in areas such as sustainable development, energy 
policy, economic transitions, and resource management, all of which are central to the 
work of WGIII. Her contributions are expected to help shape the report's analysis on the 
economic, financial, and policy transformations needed to mitigate climate change, 
particularly through sustainable practices and innovations in energy and natural 
resource management. 

For more information visit: https://www.ipcc.ch/2024/12/06/ar7-scoping-meeting-
malaysia/  

List of invited experts and Bureau Members 

 

https://www.ipcc.ch/2024/12/06/ar7-scoping-meeting-malaysia/
https://www.ipcc.ch/2024/12/06/ar7-scoping-meeting-malaysia/
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